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A Note from the Principals 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Catholic Schools Week 
Happy Catholic School Week! Thank you to all our families who came out on Sunday to celebrate this annu-
al event celebrating Catholic Schools.  This celebration was begun 40 years ago, and is a focal point of our 
year as we live the message of “Faith, Knowledge and Service.”  On Monday morning, our bus drivers were 
given coffee, donuts, and thank you cards, and the afternoon was spent assembling all the baby items 
which you so generously donated.  These will be given to Mother Bachman’s Maternity Center and Cradles 
to Crayons. 
 
This afternoon, the children were engaged in STREAM (Science, Technology, Religion, Engineering, Art and 
Math) activities, which were planned to help students develop team building skills and understand the en-
gineering design process. We have a Science is Everywhere! assembly on Wednesday with John Hadfield, 
and on Thursday the 8th grade students will be the teachers in pre-K through 7th grade. (Teachers will be 
present.) Friday is the closing Mass for Catholic Schools Week, and all are welcome.  It is also the Feast of 
St. Blaise, and the children will have their throats blessed.  Following Mass, the children will listen to a vo-
cations talk with Sister Rose Bernadette Mulligan, I.H.M. 
 
The following students deserve a round of applause as their academic and artistic accomplishments have 
been recognized: 
 
Sophia Soto 8B, has been awarded a scholarship from Gifts from Gwyn for her video on friendship.  Gia 
Brennan, Maggie Tomaselli and Valentina Rodriguez received Honorable Mention.  
 
Megan Russell, 8A, has been awarded the Partners in Catholic Education Award from Villa Victoria Acade-
my where she will attend in the fall as a freshman student. 
Congratulations to these students!  

Mrs. Robinson                                                                                                         Mrs. Haggerty 



      
 
 
 
 

To Learn More about these topics go to hfrcs.org  
and Click on the Student & Parents Page  

and go to Forms 
Globetrotters Order Form 
Pretzel Order Form 
Scrip Order Forms 
Fund Raisers 
Farm to Families 
Home & School Calendar 
Sign Language Registration Form 

 

And the Winner Is! 
Divinity Ryan 

 
On Sunday, January 29th Di-
vinity (2A) won 3rd place in 

the 7 & 8 year old Orange belt At Amerkick’s 
karate tournament in  

Warminster. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS!!! 

 
Our Kindergarten and 
PK classrooms are in 
need of lunch volun-
teers.  Have an hour to 
spare?  Call our office 
for more information.  
We need your help! 
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         HFRCS Open House was a success! 
 
  Thank you to all the students who turned out 
to help with the Open House as Student Ambas-
sadors, Teachers’ Helpers, or just to show your 
school spirit!       

 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiq8b_sqqHQAhUn44MKHYyQB_cQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fthebeach965fm.com%2Fwin-big-lose-a-lot-giveaway-from-the-diet-center-of-corpus-christi%2F&psig=AFQjCNHZrQnbxwBHj7
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiNo5rrverRAhXE0iYKHTG_AfkQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fzingfitness.co.uk%2Fbronze-programme%2F&psig=AFQjCNHule_dVrMdqKR18xEeAq3wCMyU-A&ust=1485886792503918
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwjUj_imwOrRAhXLOiYKHZHDAX0QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.tepeyacelementary.org%2Funcategorized%2Fcatholic-schools-week-open-house%2F&psig=AFQjCNEfScIz4JX5HyubGiZg7mL48XuulQ&ust=1485
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi-3OK1xOrRAhWKOiYKHU7kABwQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.popcornfestival.com%2Fnews%2Fthank-you-for-a-great-festival%2F&psig=AFQjCNH7hzoSz2v4sUTC_XuI75FzKdv6_Q&ust=14


 
  Mrs. Gottshall’s 8th grade science class was featured in the Bucks County Courier 

Times on Thursday January 26th 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/local/holy-family-students-learn-

about-effect-of-drugs-on-flatworms/article_e7325146-e1b1-11e6-8c85-
ebae3f4cbed4.html 
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January 30— February 3  - Baby Items Collection  
February 1-   Home & School General Meeting 
February 1—Science Assembly 
February 2—8th Grade students become HFRCS          
  Teachers for the afternoon 
February 3—Early Dismissal 

Have an item for the newsletter?   
Email your information to: 

Andrea Pendle—andrea.pendle@hfrcs.org 
by noon on Monday. 

Please put in the subject line of your email 
NEWSLETTER 

 

 

Thank you to all of you that have re-
enrolled your child/children for the 

2017-18 school year!   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

       Calling all third graders !!  Come join the  
Holy Family 3rd grade chorus and sing your heart 
out!  We will meet every Thursday during recess 
time beginning  Thursday, February 9th.  Please vis-
it Miss Haneman’s music blog  
http://misshanemansmusicblog.blogspot.com/ 
 
to sign-up and for important performance dates. 
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To be eligible for financial aid you must apply! 
The priority deadline has passed, however,  if you received financial aid 
last year or think you might qualify for financial aid for the 2016-2017 
school year, you still have time.  Financial aid through BLOCS is still being 
accepted. Don’t delay.   Please go to Holy Family’s website 
www.hfrcs.org  and click on the “Students and Parents” tab, then click 
on the “financial aid” link.   All of the information that you will need to 
apply is there. 

Don’t delay and miss the opportunity to receive the financial support 
you deserve. 

Looking for a Summer Camp  
experience? 

Try Camp Spirit! 
 

Camp Spirit is held here at Holy Family 
and is available for students age 3-12.   

 
Open from June 19 through August 25.  

Stay all 9 weeks or select the weeks you 
would like to come. 

Theme weeks, water play, fun treats 
and more! 

 
Registration coming soon! 

For more information go to our website 
under the Students Parents Tab 
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Re-enrollment For the 2017-18 school year is 
under way! 

We encourage all our families to to re-enroll by 
February 28 

 

 

WE     Our HFRCS Families 

Just for fun we will have a raffle each week ! 

 

The week of January 29 those who have enrolled will be eligible to win  

Sprirtwear  

 

The week of February 6 those who have enrolled will be eligible to win  

a $25.00 Walmart giftcard 

 

The week of February 13 those who have enrolled will be eligible to win  

a $25.00 Staples giftcard 

 



 

 

 

 

Sunday 
1/29/17 

 
Open House 

 

Monday  
1/30/17 

 
Community 

Tuesday 
1/31/17 

 
Student 

Wednesday 
2/1/17 

 
Nation 

Thursday 
2/2/17 

 
Teacher/Staff/ 

Volunteers 

Friday 2/3/17 
 
 

Vocations 

Mass:  
Cabrini 11:00 
Queen 11:30 
 
Student – 
greeters & gift 
bearers 
 
Open House 
12:30-3:00 
 
Student 
Council & 
Homeroom 
representatives 
Student 
Ambassadors 
 

Morning 
coffee & 
donuts for bus 
drivers  
 
Shortened 
morning 
schedule 
 
Afternoon 
Activity 
 
Baby Shower 
for “A 
Woman’s 
Place” 

Free Dress 
Down Day 
 
 
 
Shortened 
morning 
schedule 
 
Afternoon 
Activity 
 
STREAM Bag 
Activity 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Shortened 
morning 
schedule 
 
Afternoon 
Activity 
 
Science 
Assembly 

Volunteer 
Breakfast 
 
 
 
Shortened 
morning 
schedule 
 
Teacher 
Luncheon 
 
Afternoon 
Activity 
 
8th grade 
students 
become HFRCS  
teachers for 
the afternoon 
 

Morning Mass 
 
Full Winter 
Uniform 
 
Religious 
Vocations  
Sister Rose 
Bernadette 
Mulligan,I.H.M. 
 
11:30 Dismissal 

 



Our Catholic Schools Week Service Project continues! 
We are still collecting items for our baby shower!   

Items will be accepted through this Monday, February 6th! 
 

Items collected will be donated to: 
 

Cradles to Crayons:  Cradles to Crayons provides children from birth to age 12, living in homeless or 
low-income situations, with the essential items they need to thrive; at home, at school and at play. 
 
Mother Bachmann Maternity Center:  Mother Bachmann Maternity Center helps women have access 
to the health care they need regardless of their ability to pay.  This is the only maternity clinic of its kind 
in Bucks County.  Certified nurse midwives provide obstetrical care to women who are uninsured or un-
derinsured. 
 
You can help!  Please send in new baby items.  We are looking for contributions of the following: 
 
 Clothing, newborn up to age 24 months 
 
 Diapers, rattles, pacifiers, teething rings 
 
 Bathing supplies, lotion, baby wipes 
 

Any and all baby supplies would be greatly appreciated! 
 
 

Become a member or stay a member of our  
Holy Family family! 

Send in your re-registration form today! 
Re-registration closes on February 28, NOT February 10 as stated 

on the school calendar! 
Know of a family looking for a school home? 

Contact :  Andrea Pendle  215-269-9600 ext. 209,  
andrea.pendle@hfrcs.org 



 

 

HOLY FAMILY REGIONAL SCHOOL – GRADES K THROUGH 6TH  

TUESDAYS 2/14/17-3/21/17 AFTERSCHOOL TIL 4PM 

 
Brick a Palooza: We’ve combined the best of the best of all your 

child’s favorite themes and characters including Super Heroes, Galaxy Far Away, 

Jurassic Brick Land, Amusement Park Creator and Gadgets and Gizmos. Kids will 

love to design and build their own special creations incorporating their favorite 

LEGO® themed models and our special Bricks 4 Kidz models, and motors. This 

session is loads of fun and learning for budding builders that like to have their 

hands into a little bit of everything at once. 

 

Cost: $75 for the 6 week session. 

 

Each kid gets a custom mini figure at the 

end of the session 

Classes will be taught by  

Mrs. Breault-Straffe 

 

 

to register online, please visit our website at  

bricks4kidz.com/481 

or call Vanessa at 215-990-

9763 

follow us on FB 

www.facebook.com/b4k481 

 



 



 

HOME AND SCHOOL ASSOCIATION NEWS AND  
UPDATES 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Amy Naylor, President            Colleen Meehan, Vice President            April Borman, Secretary         Tina Patitucci, Treasurer     
Amynaylor601@gmail.com        Colleen.meehan01@yahoo.com           agordon82@comcast.net        tinapat@live.com 

Home and School Association News and Updates 

 

******************************************************* 

 

General Home & School Meeting 
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 1 

 
Come out and mingle with your Holy Family Community on Wednesday, 

February 1 at 7:00 PM in the large hall.  Meet other parents, learn more 

about all the fun things planned for the remainder of the year and ways 

that YOU can get involved.   

 

Remember - attend all 4 H&S meetings and have your name put in a 

drawing for a $100 Flynn & O’Hara gift card at the end of the year!! 

 

We’ll have door prizes, 50/50 raffle and also be drawing the winner from 

the Joe Corbi’s fundraiser (for those who bought 10 or more items). 

 

There will also be AUCTION TALK!!  Learn about all the committees 

involved in planning this fun event and decide where you can contribute 

your time and talent!! 
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IT’S AucTIon TIme 

 

 

Grab your friends and come out to the 7th Annual 

HFRCS Auction—Mardis Gras! 

 

Saturday, April 1st 

 

Tickets are $30 per person and includes: 

Dinner, beer/wine, and soda 

 

Reserve your table of 10 today! 

 

Send in an envelope to school marked 

“AucTIon TIckeTS” 

 

Tickets also for sale at both Queen of the Universe 

and St. Frances Cabrini rectories! 

 

Your support ensures a successful event! 



 
Mardis Gras Baskets 

 

 
PK3A—Mrs. Gaber—Baking 
PK3B—Mrs. Oscar—Baking 

PK4A—Mrs. Murphy—Movie Night 
PK4B—Mrs. Seger—Summer Fun 

KA—Mrs. Sonnie—Lottery 
KB—Mrs. Morrison—Reading Fun 

1A—Sister Marie—Feathered Fantasy 
1B—Mr. Snyder—Italian 

2A—Mrs. Blaisse—Game Night 
2B—Ms. Lusher—Ice Cream 

3A—Mrs. Schafer—BBQ/Picnic 
3B—Mrs. Hamilton—Easter 

4A—Mrs. LeCloux—Car Wash 
4B—Ms. Kisselback—Baby 

5A—Mrs. Konen—Gardening 
5B—Ms. Kramer—Coffee/Tea 

6—Mrs. Benoit—Emoji 
7—Mr. Rash—Breakfast 

8A—Mrs. Gottshall—Art Supplies 
8B—Mrs. Primavera—Lottery 







 
 


